
          

Wins Latest Trash/Recycling Bid 
The new contract will be effective December 02, 2023 and will replace 
Waste Management.  Rumpke carts will be delivered mid-November and a 
pick-up date for Waste Management carts is to be determined.  The new 
contract applies to only single/double family residential units, not 
dwellings containing three or more units.  The new pricing structure is 
below (Savings in red)!   

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHTS! 
Warm Welcomes and a Bitter Sweet Goodbye Ahead 
Vicki-Taylor Whitt has retired from her position as the Income Tax 
Administer.  Vicki has dedicated 39 years of her career to public service!  
We wish you the absolute best Vicki! 

Bryan Moore was hired in July as the Planning Director.  His main 
responsibilities are enforcing the city’s Planning and Zoning Codes, 
running the Tool Lending Center and assisting with certain aspects of the 
Mayor’s Court. Welcome Bryan! 

Colleen Rhea has been promoted from Utility Clerk to Income Tax Administrator.  Colleen is a graduate of the 
University of Dayton and has been employed with the city for over 2 years.  Colleen’s knowledge, skills, and abilities 
will help her excel in her new position as a member of city management!   

Sara Woodin was hired in September as the Utility Clerk and will be assisting customers with their utility bills.  Sara’s 
welcoming personality and skill sets will be a great addition to our team!  

CURRENT - Waste Management 
Rumpke (Effective 12/1/23) Cost Difference Cost Difference Cost Difference

Year 1 (Cost Per Quarter) 48.33$              (6.45)$           53.91$       (11.10)$      37.05$       (2.64)$        
Year 2 50.75$              (4.03)$           56.61$       (8.40)$        38.90$       (0.79)$        
Year 3 53.28$              (1.50)$           59.44$       (5.57)$        40.85$       1.16$         

Extra Carts - Trash 15.00$              16.50$       
Extra Carts - Recycling 12.00$              15.00$       

Trash & Recycling Quarterly Pricing
Standard Cart                                  Senior Rate                                       

$54.78 $65.01 $39.69
Low Volume                                        
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Leaf Pick-Up Begins Soon       
SEE FLYER TO THE RIGHT FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Free program for city residents! 

Thank You For Your 
Public Service! 

The following members of City Council will see 
their terms end 12/31/2023, end of day: 
 Mayor Mike Lowrey, Vice Mayor Dale  
 Grimm, Councilwoman Peggy   
 Eggleston, and  Councilman Dan  
 Rodewald.  
We appreciate your many years as dedicated 
public servants and value the many positive 
changes made under your elected guidance! 

New Shelter House 
Update 
The new Shelter House at Smith Park has 
experienced delays in construction and now 
anticipating early November for opening.  We 
are not taking reservations, nor transferring 
current reservations from the current Shelter 
House to the new one, until after a Certificate 
of Occupancy has been issued.  We are all 
looking forward to early November and yes, 
there will be a kitchen (but no stove)! 

Did you Know?  
The City of New Carlisle follows all EPA guidelines when testing your drinking water.  We send our samples to 
EPA approved laboratories daily, monthly and annually for testing.  Frequent testing ensures safe and high 
quality drinking water. We have some of the best water in the region!   

Important Dates and Other: 
City Council Meetings: 10/2, 10/16, 11/6, 11/20, 12/4, 12/18 (6pm, Shelter House) 

Heritage of Flight Festival and Parade: October 6th, 7th, and 8th! 

Columbus Day: Monday, October 9th.  City Offices Closed.  

Beggar’s Night: Saturday, October 28th from 6pm-8pm.  

Election Day: Tuesday, November 7th @ Tecumseh High School 

Veteran’s Day: Friday, November 10th (Observed). City Offices Closed. 

Thanksgiving: City Offices closed November 23rd and 24th.  

Christmas: City Offices Closed December 22nd and 25th.   
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          LEAF PICK-UP GUIDELINES - FALL 2023 
 

  The City will be providing street side leaf pick-up this October, November, and December.   
  To participate in this free city service, please follow the guidelines listed below. 
 

• Rake all leaves into the street two feet from the curb to allow for drainage. 
• No foreign materials such as rocks, brush, branches, or garden materials. These 

materials may cause mechanical problems to the leaf machine. 
• Avoid parking on the street during collection weeks. Cars parked on dry leaves 

may cause fires.  
• Place leaves on the street one week prior to the scheduled pick-up date for your 

area. 
 
  
 
 

 
   
   
 
 

 
 
 
Please note that the following alternatives are available for leaf disposal: 

 
• Waste Management/Rumpke will pick-up leaves on your regular scheduled trash 

pick-up day.  Leaves must be placed in your trash toter with your regular trash. 
Leaves placed in other containers, such as recycling, and/or bags placed outside 
of the toter will not be accepted.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be two collection dates.  Please refer to www.newcarlisleohio.gov or the 
city's Facebook page to view the “Area of Town” map as it is too large for the Utility 

Bill Newsletter 
 



                        
Illicit Discharge Information for the Citizens of New Carlisle 

This information is required by the EPA to publicize
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